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FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 
PROJECT UPDATE 
State Road (SR) 844/14th Street Causeway over the Intracoastal Waterway 
Bridge Painting Project 
Broward County, FL 
Financial Project ID#: 441473-1-52-01 

SR 844/14TH STREET CAUSEWAY OVER THE INTRACOASTAL WATERWAY BRIDGE CLOSURE 
SR 844/14th Street Causeway over the Intracoastal Waterway will be closed to vehicle and pedestrian traffic from 11 
p.m. Friday, Nov. 12, to 8 a.m. Monday, Nov. 15,  and from 11 p.m. Friday, Nov. 19, to 8 a.m. Monday, Nov. 22, for 
work on the bridge’s mechanical components. Traffic will be detoured to SR 814/Atlantic Boulevard and SR 810/
Hillsboro Boulevard (see detour map below). Access to adjacent properties on 14th Street Causeway will be 
maintained on either side of the bridge.  

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances 

economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.    

PROJECT DESCRIPTION  

• Painting the steel and concrete portions of the SR 
844/14th Street Causeway bascule bridge (Bridge 
No. 860060) over the Intracoastal Waterway in 
the city of Pompano Beach 

• Refurbishing the span locks and other mechanical 
components of the bridge 

Twitter/Instagram: @MyFDOT_SEFL 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/
MyFDOTSEFL/ 
Project website:  www.d4fdot.com 

Construction Cost: $1,068,288         Construction Start Date:  October 25, 2021      Anticipated Completion: Spring 2022 

MARINE IMPACTS 
• The navigable waterway under the 14th Street 

Causeway bridge will be limited to half channel navi-
gation from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. daily through January 
31, 2022. Full channel openings may be requested 
two hours in advance by calling (954) 942-6909.  

• The vertical clearance at the navigable channel will 
be reduced by 3 feet. 

• The schedule of channel restrictions is published in 
the U.S. Coast Guard’s Local Notice to Mariners at 
www.navcen.uscg.gov.  
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